
Fourth Grade 

All Stars 
Weekly Newsletter

*Week of 

Oct.8~12 , 2018

Hello Parents/Guardians,

The Quarter 1 Quarterly 

Benchmark Assessments (QBAs) 

will continue this week on Tuesday 

and Wednesday  in Science & Social 

Studies. Please make sure your 

child is in attendance and on time 

each day.     

Thank You!

*Remember the Date….

.

*Oct. 18~Report Cards go home.

*Parent Conferences will continue 

this week. See you soon!

Math News
Hello parents! This week in 

Math, we are still multiplying 

larger numbers. Please continue to 

practice basic multiplication and 

division facts with your 

child. Thanks for all that you do!

~Mrs. Cooks

Social Studies News
In Social Studies this week, we will 

continue learning about key individuals     

and groups  whose  beliefs and ideals   

influenced the Revolutionary Movement.

The Social Studies QBA  was given   

today. Ask your child how he/she did on 

the test. Thanks!  

~Mrs. Woods     

Science News
This week in Science, we will 

continue Unit 2: Stars, Planets, and 

Moon by reviewing several key concepts.

Students will take the district wide 

QBA test in Science this week. Thank 

you for all of your support.

~Ms. Brown

ELA News
We will be working on Unit 2

Week 2 this week in Reading Wonders.

Students may access Reading Wonders at 

home by going to Muscogee County School

District website and going to the 

Connect~Ed Reading Wonders link. 

This would be great practice for them

to prepare for weekly tests. Make sure 

that you’ve scheduled a Parent /Teacher 

Conference. Thank You for all of your support!

~  Mrs. Allen J


